
 

 

September 14, 2012 

 

 

 

 

Dear Scouter, 

 

Since 1927, more than one million New York City Scouts have packed their bags and headed off 

for an adventure of a lifetime at Ten Mile River Scout Camps. Scouts have memories of fun and 

friendship, and have experiences and adventure that just would not be possible in the parameters 

of the city streets. The Ten Mile River Hall of Fame was developed with this in mind. Each year 

we recognize the accomplishments of some of our alumni and camp supporters, while providing 

essential support for the Scouts of today. 

 

We would like for you to join us in making this event a resounding success; and hope we can 

count on your support.  Please join us at the Ten Mile River Hall of Fame Reception on 

Thursday, October 11, 2012 from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. at Villa Russo in Richmond Hill, 

Queens. At that time, we will recognize Ten Mile River Scout Camps’ Distinguished Alumnus, 

John V. Cleary; TMR Legend, the late Phil Nelson; and great Scouters Omer S.J. “Jack” 

Williams, GNYC Camping Committee Chair and John Farrell, Troop 76 Scoutmaster and 

President of the Friends of TMR.   

 

Since the Ten Mile River Scout Camps Hall of Fame’s inception, civic-minded individuals and 

responsible corporate citizens have financially supported the program to ensure all boys and 

young men and women have the opportunity to benefit from Scouting and its priceless camping 

experience.  We hope you will take a few minutes to complete the enclosed flyer and return it to 

us in the enclosed, self-addressed envelope no later than October 1
st
. Please make any checks 

payable to the Greater New York Councils, BSA. Thank you for your consideration and I hope to 

see you on October 11
th

 at Villa Russo.   

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

 

Thomas S. Bain         

Chair 

TMR Hall of Fame Reception 

 


